
Dear [Participant's Name], 

As we approach the end of the year, we want to take a moment to express our heartfelt gratitude 

for your unwavering commitment and enthusiasm in our club. 

Your contributions have made a significant impact, and we truly appreciate the energy and 

passion you bring to our activities. This year has been filled with memorable moments and 

achievements, and we couldn't have done it without you. 

Thank you for being an integral part of our community. We look forward to seeing you next year 

and creating even more wonderful memories together! 

Wishing you a joyous holiday season and a prosperous new year. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Club Name] 


